
Soccer Advisory/Coaches Meeting 10-7-22 
 
Discussion 
1. Voting for next season state officials to ensure they are not assigned to college matches 

 
2. Soccer regulation change – allowing soccer coaches to coach the opposite gender during 

the off season 
 

3. Official review form – Establish a form that would allow coaches to provide POSITIVE 
CONSTRUCTIVE feedback to officials to assist with professional development. 

 
a. Kevin will look into drafting a google form that will allow coaches to provide 

feedback/comments of officials 
 

4. Center official assessment 
a. Look into using assessors to evaluate center officials at least one time per year 
b. Cost – Who will pay?  Schools may be willing 
c. Who will be doing the assessing? Contact Dave Meier  
d. Use of film to assess if assessor cannot make the game live. 

 
Regulation Change 

1. Add one week to the end of the regular season 
a. Rationale 

i. More teams coming into both division is making scheduling difficult 
ii. Safety – allows for more rest between match so bodies have time to 

recover 
b. This would be in conjunction with adding a week onto the girls season as well 

(Title IX) 
 


